
17 April 2025 

Enhancement Work at 1/F Changing Rooms and  
Temporary Closure of G/F Female Changing Room 

Dear Members and Guests, 

Please be informed that G/F Female Changing Room at Club Siena will be temporarily closed 
from 28 April (Monday) to 29 April (Tuesday) for hoarding installation.  

To further elevate the club facilities and provide a higher-quality experience for our members,  
1/F Changing Rooms at Club Siena will be closed from 6 May (Tuesday) for enhancement 
work until further notice.  

Dust and noise disturbances may be occurred during this period. The completion date of the  
project is subject to change based on the progress, we will monitor the progress closely and  
update in due course.  

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

一 樓 更 衣 室 優 化 工 程 及 臨 時 關 閉 地 下 女 更 衣 室 

致各會員及訪客： 

茲通知海澄湖畔會所之地下女更衣室將於四月廿八日（星期一）至四月廿九日（星期二）

暫停開放，以進行圍板工程。 

 

為進一步提升會所設施並提供更優質體驗，一樓更衣室將於五月六日（星期二）起暫停開

放直至另行通知，以展開優化工程。 

 

屆時可能受塵埃及噪音影響，工程完工日期有機會因施工進度而有所變動，我們將密切監 

察進度並作適時更新。  

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。  


